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Mr. liarold R. D ton, Director A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 6 {[ \'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 6
Washington, D. C. 20555 I

Auc17; gag 7 |
Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief g ,0j

"

Licensing Branch No. 4 % sas y
%'O

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station s
Proposed .*Juendment to License NPF-9 Y
Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached are proposed changes to the McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1,
Technical Specifications. These changes include the following items:

1. Revised setpoints and surveillance requirements to
selected Engineered Safety Features Actuation System
instrumentation.

2. Correction to measurement range of the Unit Vent
Noble Gas Effluent Monitor.

3. Revised surveillance requirements for certain fire-

detection instrumentation.

4. Revised surveillance requirements for hydrogen
cionitors.

5. Revision to listings of hydraulic and mechanical
snubbers.

6. Revised response time and test current value for a
circuit breaker.

7. Revised surveillance requirements for monitoring
Chemical Treatment Pond radionuclide inventory.

8. Clarification to Special Test Program exceptions.

Each of these items has been reviewed and it has been determined that there
are no adverse safety or environmental irpacts associated with the proposed
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
rage 2
August 12, 1981

Additionally, one other item in the Technical Specifications should be
noted. When the McGuire Technical Specifications were issued, the material
on page 6-12 was incorrect. Apparently a printing or typing error was
made in the original copy of the Technical Specifications. It is re-
quested that this errer be corrected and a new page 6-12 be issued with
the next amendment.

This proposed amendment is considered to be a Llass IV amendment pursuant
to 10 CFR 170.22. Therefore, enclosed is a check in the amount of $12,300.

Ve y truly yours, 'A l
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/ William O. Parker, Jr.

GAC/dsg

cc: Ms. M. J. Graham Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Resident Inspector U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
McGuire Nuclear Station Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Page 3
August 12, 1981

WT.LLIA*10. PARKER, JR. , being duly sworn, states that he is Vice President
cf Dr.ke Power Company; that he is authorized on the part of said Company
to sign and file with the Nuclear Regulatory Comraission this revision to
the McGuire Nuclear Station Technical Specificetions, Appendix A to
License No. NPF-9; and that all statements and matters set forth therein
are true and correct to the test of his knowledge.

?-

__,._

e../a X-

-... .,

' William O. Parker, Jr., W e President '

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 12th day of August, 1981.

Ad .wr
Notary Public

My Commission Expires:
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